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From: —
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension to the Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:42:45 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

Please stop the extension to the Emergency Bill.

Due to the mandates I lost my job as a disability/mental health support worker in
December. Since then we have struggled to make ends meet for our family and I am now
delivering meals to make money. I am also a Uni student studying social work and am
more than half way through a four year degree. | was informed recently that no one will
take an unvaccinated student for placement. Sadly, if the mandates continue, I may never
finish my degree. The terrible thing is that I have natural immunity as I had Covid in
January but no doctor will give me an exemption even though the health department
recommends it. My life has been completely effected by these mandates. I think now that
Covid is common and not as deadly that these restrictions need to cease just as they are in
Europe. Australia is no longer the lucky country under these mandates and no longer the
land of the free.

Yours sincerely,

Nicole Miller

Page No. 1





